
Did you know that September is the
National Service Dog month? A huge thank
you to Denise VanSickle and Bartow from

Vets 2 Vets Service Dogs of Douglassville, PA
for coming and speaking to us about the

important work they do to help our
veterans. This was a fantastic way to wrap
up our month-long unit on service animals.










